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PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Network Advisory Council  
 
From: Cara Orban, Consortia Director From: Tracy Cook, LDD Director 
  
Date: April 30, 2019 
 
Re: MSC New Libraries Funding Request 

 

Based on queries we have received from libraries interested in joining the MSC, we wish 
to request up to $20,000 of unallocated Coal Severance Tax funds to add new libraries. 

We believe we have found a solution for hiring a new system admin.  This means we 
will be able to open new library applications in December. 


